
I have been teaching, learning, and serving the University since 1994. During these years I’ve chaired 
many of the unit formal personnel committees (during my 13 years as unit chair/assistant chair). 
I recently ended a 3-year term serving on the Library Personnel Committee and would appreciate your 
support and vote! 

 
A Scott Rood 

 


